
Private School Safety Training Session 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Safety Training Sessions aimed at ensuring the 

well-being of our students. These sessions will cover essential topics such as emergency 

preparedness, first aid, and conflict resolution. 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Time: 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

Your participation is crucial in helping us create a safer environment for our children. We 

encourage all parents to attend and contribute to the discussion. 

Please RSVP by March 8, 2024, to confirm your attendance. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


